Ann Neel

This is personal. For over 5 years I lived on the water on Vashon Island and know what a beautiful
place it is for humans, orcas, otters and other marine life. The covid pandemic has stopped the toxic
water pollution created by cruise ship traffic in Puget Sound. Because the marine ecosystem needs a
healthy home to survive, scrubber dumping cannot return to the Sound. Please approve amendment
#2 and ban scrubbers!



